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PART 1 – MEMBERS, PUBLIC AND PRESS 

 

STREET LIGHTING REVIEW – DRAFT CONCLUSIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

The following are proposed as conclusions and recommendations to go into the Committee’s 

final report. 

 

Conclusions and Recommendations 

 

The Committee reviewed the duties, functions, performance of, and potential for  

improvements in the street lighting of the Borough. A summary of the Committee’s 

conclusions and recommendations are set out below. 

 

The Committee concludes: 

 

1. Publicity – the causes in the delay in repairs as well as the improvements that have 

been implemented needs to be better publicised to raise public awareness. 

Communications with members of the public could be improved via: 

 

i) Hillingdon People, the Council’s free monthly magazine 

ii) Setting up a frequently asked questions section on the Council’s website.

   

2. Regular meetings with other London Boroughs – officers to continue to meet 

regularly with other London Boroughs to share information and best practice. 

  

3. Improved Technology - continue to use new technology to improve efficiency, 

particularly in the areas of lamp long life and energy reduction. 

 

4. Notify Local Ward Councillors – ensure that local Ward Councillors are kept 

informed when new lights are placed, particularly following requests from the Police. 

 

 


